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Dear 4-H Parents:
	Hard to believe that the school year is winding down already!!  Here is a list of special events and activities coming up in the next month.  
· Wednesday, May 3 – Swimming at the Ayr Motor Center. We will be leaving the school around 8:30 and will be swimming from 9:00-10:00. We will be returning to CCS at around 10:30. Please make sure your child brings a towel, swimsuit and a plastic bag to put wet things into when they are done. 
· Friday, May 5 – No school for students (Subject Council day for teachers)
· Wednesday, May 10 – Grade 4 Field Trip to Falls Brook Center, sponsored by Ducks Unlimited.  Permission slips and picture/video release slips were sent home on Thursday, April 27. Please have these back to me by May 3.  Parent volunteers are welcome to come with us. Let me know if you are interested in joining us. All volunteers are required to have Policy 701 training.  
· Monday, May 15 – No school for students (Union meeting for teachers)
· Friday, May 19 – Jump Rope for Heart in the afternoon. Pledge envelopes will be going home with each student. Details about on-line pledging and prizes to be earned are on the envelope. All pledges need to be in to the school by this date. 
· Monday, May 22 – No school (Victoria Day)

							Mrs. Iris Hitchcock









										
